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 Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
      Thursday 14

th

 September  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Early Years Phonics Information Meeting 

It has been a very busy and exciting week at school, and we are delighted to see just how quickly the 

children have settled into their new classes.   

 

This week we have begun the teaching of phonics (letter sounds), and we would like to invite Early Years 

parents and carers to a phonics information meeting. The meeting will be on Thursday 21
st

 September at 

6pm. 

 

This meeting will demonstrate to you how we teach phonics at school and the important strategies and games 

that you can use at home to support your child with their reading and writing. It is vitally important that the 

children learn the correct sound and formation for the letters in order for them to make good progress in 

their reading and writing. A good understanding of phonics will provide the children with firm foundations 

for all future learning. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the phonics meeting. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

EYFS Team 
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